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GOVERNOR’S MESSAGE

It is with great pleasure that I transmit to the Government and the
people of Kosrae State the first volume of the Kosrae State Census
Report of the 2000 FSM Census of Population and Housing. Our need
for timely and reliable information for our developing state is
indisputable. This census report has been produced with an objective
(among others) to make available, comparative data en demographic,
social, and housing characteristics for this state.

It is extremely important to recognize the tremendous efforts that the
National Government and its Department of Economic Affairs has
provided during the planning and implementation of the 2000 FSM
Census of Population and Housing. I join the President of the
Federated States of Micronesia, The Honorable Leo A. Falcam in
conveying our utmost gratitude for the technical and financial support
for the 2000 FSM Census project provided by the United States
Department of Interior and the Secretariat of the Pacific Community. I
hereby encourage everyone to utilize the results presented in this
publication for efficient and effective decision-making processes.

I certainly would like also to convey sincerest appreciation and “Kulo
ma lulap” to all the people, individuals and leaders of the municipal and
state governments for their full cooperation and support in making the
2000 Census a success. The Lieutenant Governor, Gerson A. Jackson
and I also extend our appreciation to the Statistics Staff and Census
Field Enumerators and Supervisors for the job well done.

/Q/"\ M
Rensley A. Sigrah
Governor

/mia

"SHAPING TOMORROW TODAY"




